
 

 

 

April 2018 

2 Corinthians 4:7 
But we have this treasure in earthen vessels, that the excellency of the power maybe of God, 
and not of us. 
 

Dear Praying Friends, 
With grateful hearts we are writing to you, just to give you all an update with our ministry in the 
Philippines. First of all, thank you so much for financially supporting us and consistently praying for us. 
 
This coming October 2018 we will be completing our 10th year of missionary service to our church 
planting work. It did not happen overnight, and as you can imagine we have many challenges also in the 
past years, since we started reaching souls in the community where God called us. But with God not 
giving up on us it’s worth it all. Please continue to pray for us and with us, because the more that God is 
blessing the ministry, the more the devil is not pleased. There are many false gospel churches, rising in 
our field of work as well.  That is why we really need to move forward and continue to “press toward the 
mark” as a child of God to carry the true Gospel. It won’t be long till Jesus is coming soon. I was reading 
an article about the bitcoin and I am truly convinced that the one world government is almost taking its 
place. As I have mentioned in our past letters, we started sending out young preachers that were saved 
under our ministry, (in which you all have a part in that,) to help reach out the other remaining 25 
villages with the Gospel last 2016. Right now, we are training more young people in the church to be 
used by God in any kind of ministry. Pray that God will always give us wisdom and good health so we can 
accomplish God’s calling to us in this community. Thank you so much for investing your resources to 
reach the Filipino souls. Someday we may not know who will be Pastors, Evangelists, Sunday school 
teachers etc. that will come out of this ministry just because, you have invested in eternal things. Again 
Thank you so much May the Lord continue to Bless you all as we serve Him! 
 
Prayer Request: 
 

1. 17 Candidates for Baptism ( July 2018) 
2. VBS in May 2018 
3. Continual funding for the Children’s feeding ministry 

 
Children’s Feeding Ministry Corner. 

   
 
We Included another village to our Children’s Feeding Program. Thank you for making this possible 
without God, and the pulling of God’s people we cannot accomplish this. To God be the Glory! 


